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NEW WEBSITE ESTABLISHED TO PROVIDE DAILY OPERATIONAL SUMMARIES FOR THE
DAVY CROCKETT RESPONSE

PORTLAND, Ore. — Wash. State Dept. Ecology and the U.S. Coast Guard are maintaining a website providing
information on response operations for the barge Davy Crockett on a daily basis. This information will include
statistical resource data as well as operational summaries. You can access the website at the following link -
http://www.ecy.wa.gov/programs/spills/incidents/DavyCrockett/DavyCrockett.html

Major milestones and other significant developments will continue to be released via press releases on the Coast
Guard’s PIER System. :

Please address all questions or information requests to either Lt. j.g. Charles Taylor, MSU Portland’s Public
Affairs Officer, at (503) 240-9370 or Ms. Kim Schmanke, WA DOE’s Public Information Officer, at 360-791-

9830. :
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Care to comment on this or another Coast Guard story? Click here to talk to us or visit our blog
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